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BUDGET WORKSHOP 
October 5, 2022 

 
The Providence Township Board of Supervisors held a budget workshop in the township 
municipal office on Wednesday, October 5, 2022, at 7:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman J. 
Pepper Goslin, Vice Chairman John Schroeder, Member Lori Crossen, and Township Manager 
Vicki Eldridge.  There were no observers. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman Schroeder at 7:00 P.M followed by a 
moment of prayer and the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
Following a brief discussion regarding the contract the township has with CS Davidson for 
professional services related to the Pennsy Road Bridge Project, the supervisors agreed to pay 
the agreed upon contracted price.  
 
At this time, the proposed budget line items were reviewed and discussed. 
 
The next budget workshop will be held on Wednesday, October 26, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 ADJOURNMENT 
• With no further business, Mr. Goslin made a motion, seconded by Mr. Schroeder, to adjourn 

the meeting at 7:43 p.m.   The motion was carried unanimously. 
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